Dear Legislators,

As a resident of Greenwich, CT for nearly two decades, I ask you to cease and desist on proposed Bill #s HB6107 and SB1027.

These bills, if passed, will cost Greenwich over 55 million per year, exacerbating the damages done to the community since the Great Financial Crisis in 2008. Local zoning decisions need to be kept LOCAL.

Additionally, please say NO to Bill No. 171. Stop the "mansion" tax that add undue burden to the high housing price area, which already suffers from the SALT limit!

Thank you for your consideratoin.

respectfully, Jinygan Wang